
Paving to Begin on Monday January 29, 2024
News Release Date
01-26-2024

 We wanted to make you aware of some paving projects that are set to begin next week in the
following subdivisions: Webster Lake, Arbor Landing, and Lakeside. Our contractor has informed
us that they plan to start paving in Webster Lake beginning on Monday, January 29th; the other
subdivisions listed will follow. Please note this is contingent upon the weather cooperating.  If
we receive any updates related to the paving schedule, we will provide updates here and on the
City’s Facebook Page.  Please use caution in the next few weeks while traveling in these areas.
Please share to help us spread the word!

https://www.templega.us/publicworks/page/paving-begin-monday-january-29-2024

